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Greetings,        October 2017 

This has been an eventful month. In South Africa, we have had lots of visitors who 
brought gifts and played with the children. We also had a corporation make a sizeable 
donation. In the United States, there were three fund raising events that did very well. 
This will all help immensely starting in January with our new school year and eight 
additional children. Please share our newsletters, websites and stories with your friends 
and your churches. We need to increase our regular monthly donations to help with the 
ongoing expenses with the new children and our expanding school.  We’ll be in the US 
May/June/July in 2018 if you would like us to plan a visit at any new churches. 

 

 

On a personal side, Micky had surgery for a mastectomy and reconstruction.  Two 
weeks after the surgery, the news was not what was expected.  The lab found cancer in 
the tissue that was removed. There was a margin of clean tissue, but not the 
recommended amount. On 8 Nov we see the oncologist to see if Micky needs any 
further treatment.  The big news, after seeing the doctor, is that we went to pick up the 
“decision” from the South African government and found a VISA!! It’s been a long ride 
waiting for it, but it’s finally over. All of your prayers have really meant a lot to us. 



	

	

 
 
As year-end approaches, please keep us in mind for any additional tax deductions 
you’re needing.  Donations sent to the address at the bottom of the page are tax 
deductible. 
 
If you plan to do any on-line Christmas shopping, please go through the Goodsearch 
webpage. Don’t forget many stores have on-line purchasing options and it’s amazing 
how many of those give to charities through www.goodsearch.com. Just type in “Prince 
Ministry in South Africa‟ for the “WHO DO YOU GOODSEARCH FOR?”, hit enter and 
look further down the page for the “Goodshop” section. You’ll find quite a list of stores 
that give a percentage of your purchase to the charity of your choice. The ministry will 
put that money to good use, and it doesn’t cost you anything. Please don’t forget to use 
the Goodsearch search engine. It earns us a penny every time you use it. Please use it 
year round, not just the holidays.  
If you prefer to do your shopping through Amazon, 
please use this link: https://smile.amazon.com and put in Prince Ministry in South Africa 
as the charity you want to support.  
We are also a charity listed on https://givingassistant.org, you can do online shopping 
with this organization also. 
 
 
Prayer requests:  Micky’s consultation with the oncologist on 8 Nov. More funding for 
The Fold. Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries 
to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   Long term funding for our 
school.  Good progress on the apartments. 	
             	
Praises:  Micky finally has her visa! Lots of fundraising events that happened without us 
being there. Prayers from all over the world for Micky and Paul.  
	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
	
	


